
Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District  
Notice of Meeting and Possible Quorum Meeting Minutes  

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with the Open Meeting Act. Chapter 551, Government Code 
that some members of the Goliad County Groundwater Conservation District Board of Directors 
will be attending and participating in the Groundwater Workshop on Saturday, January 18, 
2025 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Julie Wimberly Building at the Goliad County 
Fairgrounds, 925 South US Hwy 183, Goliad, Texas 77963. Attendance of the Directors may result 
in a possible quorum and action will take place as necessary. 

 

1. There was a quorum of Directors at the Julie Wimberly Building in Goliad, Texas to 
conduct a Groundwater Workshop to educate the public on the state of groundwater in 
Goliad County, Texas.  In attendance were Wilfred Korth, Art Dohmann, Terrell Graham 
and Barbara Smith.  No business was conducted.  Also in attendance was District General 
Manager Michelle Shelton, Mark Collins, Tammy Ahlers, Joe Doras, Kirsten 
Brueggerhoff, Harvey Rampley, William Barnhill, David Michaelsen, Rod Packard, 
Dennis Zengerle, Chris Ellis, Mark Edwards, Wes Warren, Kim Warren, Connie Waters, 
Eric Schroder, Katie Schroder, Richard Galbreath, Debbie Priest, Swayne Machicek, 
Randy Humphries, Lisa Rodriguez, Jim Fuller, Mark Gallagher, Becky Gallagher, 
Thomas Reed, Joanna Packard, William Kersey, Wayne Peter, Linda Pinsker, Misty 
Ortega, Lee Marlowe, and Steve Gallagher. 

2. The Workshop began at 8:00 a.m. and ended at 4:00 p.m. with multiple presentations and 
presenters.  There was no District business conducted at the Workshop. 

 

 

Submitted by Michelle Shelton 

Approved by the Board:  February 17, 2025 

  

 

 


